
Home Learning 23rd March 2017 

 

English 

This week the children have been working hard at their end of 

term assessment. As a result, there is no formal homework this 

week. 

 

We would however like the children to continue with their daily 

reading and learning their times tables.  

 

Maths 

 

Continue to practise times tables. My target is _____________________ 

 

Have a great weekend! Miss Finn and Miss Pepper. 


